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Dear Secretary of State for Transport
The preservation of Stonehenge and the immediate surroundings of this World
Heritage Site must simply not be put in peril. 
Please take time to fully explore alternative routes less damaging to Stonehenge
and its overall environment, such as a southern bypass or longer tunnel.  
Please accept that a hard engineering dual carriageway would be totally
unacceptable.  It would gouge a motorway into an internationally recognised
archaeological site and threaten its existence.  There are also huge concern that it
would raise carbon emissions in this area contrary to the intergovernmental
recommendations of the Panel on Climate Change report.  
Please consider our serious concerns for our national heritage.  Consider an
alternative protective solution for our Internationally recognised ancient
monument.  
Mr and Mrs Donald Gott




